Dear _______________________________________,

I am writing to encourage you to support the Fair Elections Now Act (S. 1285) – a bi-partisan bill that was introduced in March, 2007 by Senators Richard Durbin (D-IL) and Arlen Specter (R-PA).  With the passage of this bill, candidates running for the Senate would be able to opt into a system of full public financing for their campaigns, after collecting a large number of small donations to prove the viability and support of their candidacy.  When politicians are no longer required to raise exorbitant amounts of private money to fund their campaigns and can instead opt into a voter-owned, publicly financed system, our democracy can actually be responsive and accountable to all voters not just big campaign donors.

Voters and politicians alike are tired of money in politics.  Voters are becoming increasingly cynical about their government because they feel decisions are made and laws are passed that benefit large campaign contributors at the expense of ordinary Americans.  Politicians are tired of money in politics because the incessant need to raise money for their campaigns takes them away from focusing their time on doing the work of the people.  

The Fair Elections Now Act is a solution to so many of the problems we face in this country and we cannot wait any longer to pass such an important piece of legislation.  Until we fundamentally change the way elections are run, our democracy will be unable to live up to the ideals it promises.  I have faith that you will support this bill and help bring our democracy back to the people.

Sincerely,

___________________________________________
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